AGENDA #3a(6)

November 7, 2003

Town Council of Chapel Hill Attn: Engineering Department

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing to request your consideration of placing a traffic calming area on Nottingham Drive — The Oaks in Chapel Hill. Having been a resident of Nottingham Drive for the past five years, it has become increasingly apparent of the potential danger which occurs each day on Nottingham Drive due to excessive speeders. I know that you have recently added such traffic calming areas on Pinehurst Drive, and I believe that we are in need of one as well. At times, I have witnessed people driving in excess of 50 miles per hour down our otherwise quiet, residential street.

ng spoken with a couple of people in your engineering department, they recommended that I department with this Petition for a traffic calming area on Nottingham Drive.

d to hearing from you in the near future. Please do not he sitate to contact me via email imginc.com or cell 919.270.7611 or home 919.929.5989.

ou in advance for your consideration to this matter.

ncerely

Jeremy M. Salemson Homeowner – 217 Nottingham Drive

